
Virtual Commencement  l  Friday, May 29  l  10 a.m.
Students, families and friends are invited to join us 
for the UC Davis School of Medicine Class of 2020 
virtual commencement on Friday, May 29.

SpeakersAlthough this year’s ceremony won’t be traditional, our 
graduates deserve recognition for all of their tremendous 
hard work, dedication, and perseverance in making the 
world a healthier place.

Grab your computer and congratulation signs, and let’s 
celebrate our world-class doctors. 

What to expect
As the event nears, students will receive a Zoom meeting 
invite to virtually gather with their fellow peers. (Reminder: 
Please allow ample time for the logging in process, roughly 
10-15 minutes before commencement begins). 

Families and staff will also have the opportunity to watch 
the commencement in real time on Facebook Live at 
facebook.com/UCDavisMedicine. 

See you online! 

 Congratulations, 

GRADS!  

Jann Murray-García 
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